
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 
 

      

       

            

     

More Trains, More Services

Thirroul Station
As part of More Trains, More Services program, we are upgrading Thirroul Station and associated rail 
corridor infrastructure to accommodate the Mariyung fleet. 

Upcoming weekend work 
During November we are completing work inside the rail corridor at Thirroul Station. This 
construction activity will predominantly be completed during standard construction hours 
however, there will be some weekend work in November. The work is scheduled to take place 
between 7am and 6pm on Saturday 19 November and on Sunday 20 November 2022. 
Construction activities are not expected to impact residents. 
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New Mariyung Fleet 
The introduction of a new 55-train fleet with 554 new carriages will provide improved customer safety, 
accessibility, and comfort. This fleet has been called ‘Mariyung’, the Durug word for Emu, in 
acknowledgement of the local Aboriginal culture. 

For more infor mation
 

 For more information about our project, please 
 visit yoursay.transport.nsw.gov.au/mtms-

thirroul   

Co ntact  us on 1800  6 84  490 o r email   

projects@transport.nsw.gov-.au fo- r any -  

enquiries.
 For urgent enquiries or complaints 24 hours 

OFFICI

please call 1800 775 465.

Translating and interpreting service 
If you need help understanding this 
information, ple ase   contact th  e  Translating   
and Interpreting Service on 131 450  and   ask 
them to call us on  1800 775 465.
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